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WINTER FUN! Snowshoeing and Potluck lunch� Saturday February 12th �


   On Saturday February 12th we will go SNOWSHOEING at the Five Rivers Environmental Education Center. This is an annual event for our members, students and scholars from China and includes children who are at least 8 years old. You will need to arrive by 10 AM. We should finish at the center by noon. This center is located on Game Farm Road in Delmar, which is a right hand turn if you are headed south on Route 443/Delaware Ave (beyond the Bethlehem High School). Then we will go back towards Albany to St. Stephen’s Church, 16 Elsmere Ave, Delmar, NY 12054 to get warm, enjoy a potluck lunch (Everyone please bring food to share), and great conversation.   �     


    When we begin, the guides at the center will explain how to put on and walk on snowshoes, and then we will go for a walk using snowshoes (they provide them for free but if you have your own, please bring them) to walk on top of the snow. Let's hope we actually have snow-but we'll have a walk even if there is none. They will show us animal prints and habitats. Be sure to dress warmly. For Winter Outdoor activities you usually need a coat, hat, mittens and warm pants (snow pants if possible).  Dress in layers. SPACE IS LIMITED so please make your reservation ASAP with KirK 518-7820746 � HYPERLINK "http://us.mc656.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com�. Please let us know if you need a ride or if you can provide rides, need directions or have any questions.


 











                        

















USCPFA Educators tour to China 


Sunday February 27th 


 


    On February 27th 2011 from 2 PM - 4 PM at Guilderland Public Library, Chapter Secretary Alison Stonbely will give a talk on her recent 12-day USCPFA educator’s tour from October 22nd - November 2nd, 2010 to China.


    


    Alison a local art teacher at Northeast Parent and Child society, where she works with at risk students from sixth through twelfth grade, took two weeks off, to visit schools in Beijing, Xian, Anshang village and Shanghai. “It felt like we fitted four weeks activities into twelve days!” says Alison. “We were guests of the Youxie, the friendship association in China, which is part of the Chinese government.” As an intern in Beijing told her, when she was surprised at the economic range of schools they saw, “the Youxie are known and appreciated for their honesty in China.” 


    


    Alison will show you some of the very rich schools in these major cities and village and some of the very poor. Hopefully you will be amazed at what you see! As she found out, happiness and endurance does not have to go with wealth! As well as seeing schools, you will see some of the historic treasures of China.


 


    Hopefully, after this talk, you will want to visit China and/or volunteer at one of these schools, or will choose to donate money to Global volunteers of America, who made one village's dream of a school become a reality?    
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Newsletter Information


Next NL Deadline February 15


     We invite you to submit articles for the newsletter to Editor Xin Ni, 9 Knolls Rd, Niskayuna, NY 12309 or email at nixin1@gmail.com. Tell us what you want and we will do our best to provide you with more information. Next deadline: February 15th, 2011.





Steering Committee meetings are open to anyone interested on January 18, 2011 and February 15, 2011 starting at 7 PM at 112 Chestnut St. Albany
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The Annual Chinese Cooking Demonstration and


Potluck Lunch at Westminster Presbyterian Church Saturday February 5th, 2011.





    On Saturday February 5th, 2011 we will be hosting our sixth annual cooking demonstration at the Westminster Presbyterian Church, which is located at 85 Chestnut St (between Dove Street and Swan Street) from 12:30 PM – 3:30 PM. We are fortunate enough to have several chefs who are visiting scholars and students and all excellent cooks. They will give us easy to follow step-by-step directions, so that both the novice and the expert will be able to recreate the dishes. Come out of the cold and learn something new this New Year; you will not be sorry!! After the demonstration you will be able to sample the dishes that they make as well as share the dishes you and others bring, with warm conversation at the potluck. This is a popular event, which is enjoyed by both Chinese and Americans alike, so please contact Alison at 518 9441614 or by e-mail at devonalison1@yahoo.com if you wish to attend.








Coming Soon:  


       


CCC Chinese New Year Celebration         Jan 29


Who is Liu Xiaobo?                                    Jan 23


Annual cooking demonstration                 Feb 5 SNOWSHOEING                                          Feb 12


USCPFA Educators tour                            Feb 27                 
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Message








The USCPFA Holiday party held on December 11th 2010 at Anne Marfey’s 


On December 11th 2010 we had our annual holiday party at Anne Marfey’s house. As always Anne was a very gracious host! 


We had many members, Chinese students and scholars and friends attending and all had great fun! Bob and Joyce Baum and Jane, Lefu Gu’s wife and a friend of Anne’s, musically accompanied our carols. We had a beautiful Chinese solo by Tianyue Ma (who also sang, presented and wore a minority costume for us at our Annual Chinese Heritage Day at NYS Museum last October and has also acted as a translator for us at one of our programs)! We also had a group of Chinese students, scholars and friends sing some popular Chinese songs. 


    We had a rendering of our friend and well known Capital Region story teller Mary Murphy’s original story, “ The festival of trees “ which is found in “The Solstice Evergreen” published by Aslan press and compiled by Sheryl Anne Karas. Many were thrilled to learn, that Mary (who has told stories for us at our Halloween party and for several years at our Chinese Heritage Day at the NYS Museum), is not just a fantastic storyteller, but has several of her original stories in print!


    Again we thank Anne Murphy for decorating and sharing her home with us; providing a sense of family, warmth and tradition to Holiday fun!
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-


























Place stamp here








Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang    518-782-0746 � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" ��kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  (9 Hunters Run Blvd, Cohoes, NY 12047)


Vice President: Bob Swire   518 -399-7356


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Events: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" ��� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Programs (monthly): Gene Damm � HYPERLINK "mailto:gdamm@nycap.rr.com" ��gdamm@nycap.rr.com� Phone: 518-482-7675


Membership – Hank Williams 518-456-6886, � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com� (46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084)











Type of Membership


Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Quick View Calendar





Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA				





Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________          Circle one of the above





Email ____________________________________________________


		     


Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Hank Williams, 46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084. 


Email: � HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1a1d3fc3fe32c773e524af6f93a8e005b1&mailto=1&to=williams1@nycap.rr.com&msg=855AC008-C1F5-4593-BD35-DEEEFD403A28&start=0&len=2274&src=&type=x" �williams1@nycap.rr.com�





All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.











Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sat, Jan 29�
CCC Chinese New Year Celebration�
The Egg�
3:00 PM�
1�
�
Sun, Jan 23 �
Who is Liu Xiaobo�
Colonie Public Library�
3:00 PM�
2�
�
Sat, Feb 5�
Annual cooking demonstration�
The Westminster Presbyterian Church�
12:30 PM�
2�
�
Sat. Feb 12�
SNOWSHOEING / Potluck Lunch�
Five Rivers Environmental Education Center�
10:00 AM�
2�
�
Sun, Feb 27�
USCPFA Educators tour to China�
Guilderland Public   Library�
  2:00 PM�
2�
�






The USCPFA attend Paul Rosenberg’s first Family Dance on November 14th 2010





On November 14th 2010, 12 of our members, scholars, students, children and friends attended Paul Rosenberg’s first Family Dance. This first dance was held in Albany and as always it was a lot of fun!! 


Paul has to be the best caller in the Capital District; perhaps anywhere! He breaks down complicated dances from all over the world into manageable portions; meaning that people of all ages are able to enjoy participating in his programs.


 My daughter’s and I (when they were very young), had enjoyed Paul’s Family Dances, in the 1990’s, soon after they started. It was clear that people of all ages and cultures still enjoy his programs as much as ever!


You should have seen the smile on our Chinese friends faces, when he taught a popular children’s Chinese Dance/song, translated as “will you be my friend.” (This was sung in both American and Chinese). 


If you did not attend with us this year, maybe you will come with us next year. Why not attend and invite some of our Chinese scholars, students and friends, you are sure to have fun! Details of Paul’s dances can be found at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.danceflurry.org" ��http://www.danceflurry.org�





Halloween Party held on October 31, 2010


  


Halloween 2010 was just great. Carving pumpkins was the name of the game and about 40 Chinese and American friends did a fine job. When the candles were lit and placed in the pumpkins it was a beautiful sight to see.  Pin the stem on the big paper pumpkin on the wall got a lot of laughs and this was followed by a very good potluck supper and then one of the highlights of the evening--American and Chinese ghost stories enjoyed by all--grownups and children alike. The evening ended with a very impressive piano concert by three of our Chinese friends and everyone took home an apple or two and looked forward to Halloween 2011.











�





President’s Message 


  


Happy New Year! A busy 2010! Events and Speaker Programs were all well presented and attended. The 4th Chinese Heritage Day was held again in October at NYS Museum with success. I like to thank all those who helped to make 2010 a successful year. Similarly, there will be many events and programs in 2011 for you to attend and enjoy. �           


I spent 3 weeks in China in November. I spent most of the time in Hubei, Hunan and Jiangxi Provinces, did many sightseeing and tasting delicious food. The building industry was booming there. I rode on the high-speed train, which consistently ran at 230 miles/hour. Before my departure, it was in the news that the world fastest train, which ran at 303 miles/hour, was field-tested successfully.  The high-speed rail really changed my perspective of time management, travel planning. It is just GREAT!    �   


As we start the 2011, I like to encourage you to get involved in our Chapter’s activities, by either attending events, joining Steering Committee Meeting, or just let me know your ideas or suggestions. �   


This year’s Chinese New year is February 3rd. I wish you and your family a very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous 2011 and the Year of Rabbit! ��                                     Kirk








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang


Membership Chair – Hank Williams


46 Hiawatha Drive, Guilderland, NY 12084











                                  


                                   


























January–February 2011 Issue











     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" ��www.uscpfany.org�





* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders


�                                       





Events





Quick View Calendar








Who Is Liu Xiaobo?


    This is the topic for our monthly program in January at the Colonie library off Albany-Shaker Rd. Across from the Times Union on Sunday, January 23rd at 3 PM.


    Mr. Liu, a dissident Chinese intellectual, was awarded the 2010 Nobel Peace Prize in absentia for "his long and non-violent struggle for human rights in China" while serving an eleven-year prison sentence in China for "inciting subversion of state power."


    Gene Damm, Chapter education director, will explore Liu's background, controversial views, and written statements, in an attempt to shed light on the question Who is Liu Xiaobo? 


    Contact Gene Damm at gdamm@nycap.rr.com or 518-482-7675 for more information.








CCC Celebrate Chinese New Year at the Egg January 29, 2011


   


    Each Chinese New Year the CCC celebrates with a multi-talented festival. The CCC President has invited USCPFA members to join the CCC Chinese New Year Celebration at  the Egg on Saturday, January 29, from 3PM to 5PM. Check details @: 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.cccalbany.org/CCCCMS/content/chinese-new-year-celebration-egg" \t "_blank" �http://www.cccalbany.org/CCCCMS/content/chinese-new-year-celebration-egg�   


  


CCC members get special discount with prices of $35, $20, $15 or $8 on various seats. The CCC is offering the same member discount to USCPFA members only. We need to purchase these discount tickets as a group.  Because seats are limited and good seats go fast, USCPFA members who want to take advantage of this offer need to contact Kirk to let him know by Saturday January 22, 2011 which ticket price and how many tickets they need (� HYPERLINK "http://us.mc355.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" \t "_blank" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com� or 518-782-0746 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting). Kirk will put his own money up front to purchase the tickets and collect money at the event. Therefore, members are still liable for paying ticket prices if they have to cancel attendance.





Following restaurants will provide 20% off discount for dinner on 1/29/2011 to Celebrate Chinese New Year. Please show Valid CCC membership card or New Year Celebration Tickets to get discount.  begin_of_the      end_of_


Restaurant Name�
Address�
Telephone�
�
Shining Rainbow Restaurant�
209 Central Ave, Albany�
518-396-3881 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting end_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�
Buffalo Wagon Restaurant�
Wolf Road Part 6 Metro Road Park�
518-689-0938 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�
Capital Buffet�
145 Wolf Road�
518-489-8888 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�
Dragon Buffet�
1881 Central Ave, Albany�
518-452-6963 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�
Nikko Sushi & Seafood Buffet�
1893 Central Ave, Albany�
518-869-9888 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�
Mr. Asian�
1558 Central Ave, Albany�
518-218-7408 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�
Golden House�
143 Troy Schenectady Rd. #12 Hill Top Plaza�
518-452-6963 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting�
�










































